
Question on Notice 
No. 881 

Asked on 30 August 2022 
 
 

MRS L GERBER ASKED THE MINISTER FOR POLICE AND CORRECTIVE SERVICES 
AND MINISTER FOR FIRE AND EMERGENCY SERVICES (HON M RYAN) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the February/March floods this year, and the ongoing M1 construction 
around Tallebudgera and Elanora—  
 
Will the Minister advise what actions are being taken to mitigate the likelihood of homes 
around the M1 construction flooding again? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I can advise this matter does not fall within my portfolio. As such, the Member should 
address this question to the relevant Minister.  
 
 


